
 

 

Delaware Claims Association 

Secretary’s Report 

January 10, 2017 

 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:08  p.m. by President Melanie Smyth  

 

Introductions – Thanks to RIMKUS CONSULTING for sponsoring Happy Hour 

 

Secretary’s Report:  Secretary’s report was submitted by Scott Forrest. Accepted by Denise Lewis/Sonja 

Blackhawk 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurers report was submitted in verbal form by Deb Lawhead. Please see Deb Lawhead if 

you would like a detailed written report. Reported Balance $10,325.32. Accepted by  Frank 

Nardo / Patrick Rock. 

 

Vice President’s Report:      
 

1
st
 Readings:  

Joe McGowan – Allegiant Managed Care 
2

nd
  Readings: 

Ashley Hinojosa – Brown, Kaszak & Associates 

Charles Hunter – Nationwide Insurance 

Tripp Wagner – Jensen Hughes 

Justine DeSena – Unified Investigations 

Barbara Jones – ServPro of Cape May 

Cory Hanahan – ServPro of Cape May 

Andrew Lindemuth – ServPro of Cape May 

Bob Stackhouse – Proto-Worx Inc 

Debbie Sullivan – Waterpro Restoration 

Daniel Zuccari – One Call Care Mgmt 

Duke Wolpert - Ringler 
 

  

**Membership is contingent upon dues being paid. 
Accepted by Andrew Lukashunas/ Frank Nardo. 

 

Golf Outing:   Scheduled for Monday _June 12, 2017 at Cavaliers Country Club. Last year we had 50 sponsors and 

gave away 10 flat screen TV’s. 

 

Fishing Trip: Will be scheduled for late  July. More to come. 

 

Seminar:  The annual seminar/vendor exhibition will be held on Tuesday October 3, 2017 at Cavaliers Country Club. 

We currently have all of the speakers lined up. 

 

Holiday Party:  The 2017 Party is scheduled for Saturday December, 2 2017 at Mendenhall Inn. Please see Scott or 

Deb with any suggestions. MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!! 

 

Legal Report:  Legal report was presented by Andrew Lukasunas, Esquire from Tybout, Redfearn and Pell. 

 

New Business: Please be sure to give Debbie your License number and your NPN# for credits. Deb is working on 

credits for the seminar. 

 

Old Business:  NONE 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:36  p.m. by Melanie Smyth                                            Submitted by Scott Forrest, Secretary 


